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November 3, 2022 

 

 

Shari Cohen 

Chief Operating Officer 

Clarkview Surgery Center, LLC 

1427 Clarkview Road, Suite 300 

Baltimore, Maryland 21209 

 

    Re: Withdrawal of Certificate of Need Application 

     Clarkview Surgery Center – Docket No. 22-03-2454 

 

Dear Ms. Cohen: 

 

 Thank you for your letter of November 2, 2022, informing the Commission that 

Clarkview Surgery Center is withdrawing the above-referenced Certificate of Need 

application.  

 

The Maryland Health Care Commission accepts the withdrawal of this Certificate of 

Need Application. without prejudice.  By copy of this letter all affected persons are notified 

of this action. 

 

           If you have any questions about this determination, please contact Wynee Hawk at 

(410) 764-5982. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Ruby Potter 

Health Facilities Coordinator 

 

 

cc: Angel Hyatt, Clarkview Surgery Center 

 Gregory Branch, M.D., Health Officer, Baltimore County 

  




